
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 May 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

The safety of our students is of paramount importance. Therefore we are reminding all St 
Edward’s boys that they are not permitted to hang around in public places, such as East Gosford 
shops, parks or Friendship Walk before or after school. 

Before school, it is imperative that students catch their buses or ride with parents straight to 
school. Upon being dropped at the school gates, students must enter school and not walk to the 
shops. Any student who walks to school must come directly to school and not loiter in public 
areas. 

Staff will be monitoring this to ensure compliance and safety on school days. 

Thank you for your support. 

  

Keith Mills 
Director of Pastoral Care and Student Wellbeing 

 


